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Making use of the feral animals on public land. 
My family and I substitute when we can the meat for our table with animals listed as feral 
such as rabbits and goats (and deer soon) which enables us to eat free range fresh meat 
as opposed to some of the rubbish we are offered at supermarkets. Not only are we 
eating fresher meats and working hard to get it i might add but we are also assisting the 
environment by reducing the number of these kinds of pests. i would like to see more 
land made available for activities such as hunting. I understand this way of life is not for 
everybody but it should be encouraged for those that want to pursue an active outdoor 
lifestyle. 


